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Idaho Chapter International Association of Arson Investigators

Annual General Meeting minutes

November 3, 2022
Boise 

Prepared by Craig Etherton, Executive Director.

Financial Report: 

$17,947.89 (excludes registrations)

$6,000-$6,500 (estimated cost of 2022 conference)

Scholarship: Two scholarships awarded this year to Greg Thaxton, CDAFD and Cory Dennert
Elections: Single nominations no opponents or opponents listed.
Region 1 Fire – Josh Masterson
Region 2 Law – Tom Defur
Region 3 Law – Javier Cerventes
Region 4 Fire – Seigworth

Region 5 Fire – Glen Powell, Joe Schamiski (Joe wins by 3 votes)
Law at Large – Jay Miller
Second VP – Bobby Gonder, Chris Larson (Chris wins by 4 votes)
Fire at Large – Earle Giles
Insurance at Large – J.D. Stewart

Old business:
Cory Believes that he made a nomination for Lifetime membership to Tim Lauda that may have been missed.  Approved to award Tim Lauda Lifetime membership.  Thank you, Tim., Craig to handle Plaque
New Business:

· Change of Venue to CDA in November of 2023. 2 tracks minimum.
· Review of proposed Chapter Bylaws changes – Cory Dennert.  Review and send changes to Cory or Craig Etherton.  Special meeting will be noticed and changes to the Bylaws will be voted on.

Nominations:  The nominations committee has requested that people consider nominating people for board positions by the spring board meeting.  This will allow us to follow our bylaws and review potential nominees and also make ballots for the general board meeting.

Scholarships:  2 scholarships were awarded.  3 were applied for with one person having to rescind the request due to family issue.  IAAI has asked for support with scholarships for student Fire Investigators, for Fire Investigations students in our state.  We are also targeting law enforcement  and smaller jurisdictions with these scholarships.
Website:  Send information that you would like to see added to our website to Craig Etherton cetherton@cdaid.org.  
Facebook:  Please like us and tell your family and friends to like us also.  If your department does something that we should share please let Cory or the E board know so that we can share the information.

FST and POST: Tim and Bret who previously worked with FST to get some funding for our training conference have both retired and we will need someone to fill that position in the future.  When FST leadership changes settle down we should make arrangements to meet with the new Director and let them know they are an ex-officio member of our Board of Directors.  Same with POST.  Dennis is the current liaison with POST
Motion to adjourn passed
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